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As a lifelong Oregonian whose family has owned guns for hunting for generations, I 

urge your support of SB 243. SB 243 includes common-sense gun safety laws that 

will save the lives of people in Oregon. The components of SB 243 improve gun 

safety and prevent deaths by suicide. Responsible and safe gun ownership is 

possible through the passage of SB 243. For the health and safety of Oregonians, I 

urge your support. 


